THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF DEEP RIVER

A Special Public Meeting concerning the proposed 2010 water and sewer rates was held
in the Council Chambers at 6:50 p.m. on Wednesday, March 3, 2010.

Present:
Mayor Ann Aikens
Deputy Mayor Glenn Doncaster
Councillors Ed Cochrane
Brian Mclnall
John Murphy
Hank van der Horn
Mary MacCatfferty
Staff Brian Quibell, Treasurer
Gene Kiviaho, CAO/Clerk
Sarah Laverdure, Deputy Clerk
Public Chris Lade

1. Call to Order
Mayor Ann Aikens called the meeting to order at 6:50 p.m.

2. Explanation of Proposed 2010 Water and Sewer Rates
The Treasurer presented the proposed 2010 water and sewer rates.

3. Input from Members of the Public
No members of the public wished to comment.

4. Adjournment
The Mayor declared the meeting adjourned at 7:01 p.m.
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